

Christopher Roberts, Principal Dwayne Johnson, Assistant Principal Katie Jane Shytle, Assistant Principal Chandra Johnson, Assistant Principal

February 8, 2018

Dear Parent,

Your school district invites you to participate in a school improvement survey for parents. In this survey, you will be asked to provide feedback about your child's school. Please consider your child's current experience at school (i.e., 2017-2018 school year). This survey is designed to help school and district leadership improve their understanding of the parent/school relationship. Please complete the survey by February 23, 2018.

All responses are completely anonymous. Additionally, your responses will be combined with other parents from your child's school and summarized in a school report to further protect your anonymity. Your participation in this survey is voluntary and you have the right to discontinue participation at any point. If you have more than one (1) child, you may elect to participate multiple times.

If you have any questions or concerns about the survey content, please contact 5Essentials Client Services at 1-866-440-1874.

Access the survey at:

https://survey.5-essentials.org/florida/survey/parent

Once you have completed the survey, have your child bring this letter to the school office *with your signature* and your student will receive a wristband to be out of uniform the following day. The wristband will be dated.

Thank you for your time,

Parent Signature Box

I confirm that I completed the parent survey by February 23, 2018. Please give my child a wristband to be out of uniform tomorrow.

Chris Roberts Principal

Parent Signature

550 East Clower Bartow, Florida 33830

Telephone: (863) 534-7415

FAX: (863) 534-7418

Telephone: (863) 534-7415 FAX: (863) 534-7418